
GOOD  

LUCK 

ON YOUR 

FINALS

WE ARE NEW YORK’S LAW SCHOOL
Since 1891

THE NYLS ANNUAL 

BREAKFAST-FOR-DINNER

Thursday, December 5 

4:30 p.m.–6:30 p.m. 

Fifth Floor Cafeteria
Study kits will be handed out by the  

Organization for Healthy Minds.

This event is hosted by NYLS  
deans, faculty, and staff.  

There is no charge  
to attend this event. 

Stop by for a hot and hearty breakfast for dinner, 
interactive life-sized games, and our best wishes  

as you prepare for exams.


